
Friday 9th November 

Reception News 

 
This week……. 

We enjoyed our first school trip to 
Legoland. The children (and adults) 
had lots of fun building tall, strong 
buildings and witnessing what 
happened to them when the 
earthquake struck!  

We have completed all the words 
and sounds for phase 2 phonics. 

The children have continued 
working with Jack and the 
Beanstalk. We compared 
alternative versions of the story 
and the children hot seated the 
different characters from the 
story. 

In maths we have been talking 
about 2D shapes and have been 
identifying where we can see them 
in the environment. 

Next week……. 

Our focus fairy tales will be ‘The 
Three Little Pigs’ And ‘Cinderella.’ 

We will continue to learn songs and 
dances / routines for the nativity. 

In phonics, we will be practising 
blending and segmenting of simple 
CVC words. 

We will work on 3D shapes and 
then identify where we can see 
these shapes. 

We will start to send out 
observational report summaries. 
Please note these will be sent out 
on a rolling basis so if you do not 
get it this week, it will be on its 
way soon. 

Guided reading – Wednesday 
PE – Monday and Friday 

Important information  

Homework – Please find new key ring words to practise at home. Please also 
practise letter formation for e and h on handwriting sheets provided. Thank 
you for your support. 
 

 

 

 

This week’s star awards go to……. 

Aoife O’Brien – for being a great role model for the class based on 
her behaviour and attitude to learning. 
Alex Townsend – for being so well behaved on our trip 

	
  


